
HISTORICAL COMMISSION OF MILFORD 

Memorial Hall, School Street 

Milford, MA 01757 

 

Chairman Robert Andreola called the February 8, 2023, meeting of the Milford Historical Commission to order 

at 7:05 pm in Memorial Hall.  Motion to accept the minutes as read was made by Ron Marino, seconded by 

Mary Villani.  Motion was unanimous. 

Bob reported that the balance in our budget is $1,250.77. 

We were encouraged to check out the Mass Historic Site by Jenn Doherty, Local Government Programs 

Coordinator for Preservation MA. 

Bob read the article he wrote and submitted for the Annual Town Report. 

Marsha Mancuso was appointed Associate Commissioner this month. 

All members are required to complete the State Ethics Commission Conflict of Interest Law Training. It is a 

new process and mandatory for all members. 

 Bob S. and Scott have completed scanning the Blue Binders. New labels will be needed on several of the 

binders and articles that have been set aside till now will be inserted after they are scanned. 

Scott has downloaded the digitized binders and one of our books making them searchable. 

Robin Philbin donated Milford memorabilia last month. Our next project will be to find the best way to display 

the numerous pictures and souvenir booklets, etc. 

Ron was given permission to purchase a WWI uniform for $100 to complete our uniform display.  We have 

advertised for one, worn by a Milford veteran, unsuccessfully. 

The IT Department installed a new printer this month and will update our desktop soon as Windows 8 expires 

January 2023. We will ask the IT dept. if we can keep the old computer as a stand-alone to use for research. 

Requests this month were for information by several people researching their ancestors or stories, for example, 

the Pleasant View Nursing Home, Armenians in town, Judge Swift’s house and G.W. Stacy printing company. 

Jane Lowell donated a “Martha Washington” plate with C. W. Wilcox marked on the back. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Ron, seconded by Bob S. at 8:20 pm.  Motion was unanimous.  The next 

scheduled meeting is March 8, 2023 at 7 pm in Memorial Hall. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Anne Lamontagne, Secretary 
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